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December 9, 2014 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess  
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 

     
Re:  Case 14-G-0453  

  
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 By letter dated October 1, 2014, Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc. (the “Company”) 
filed with the Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) 15th Revised Leaf No. 155 to its 
Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 4 – Gas to become effective January 10, 2014.  The filing 
involved the Company’s Winter Bundled Sales service charge and was made to remove 
language that the Company inadvertently kept in its compliance filing made in Case No. 08-G-
1398 on October 30, 2009. 
 

After discussions with Commission Staff, the Company is filing Supplement No. 57 that 
cancels 15th Revised Leaf No. 155.  Supplement No. 57 is issued December 9, 2014 with an 
effective date of January 9, 2015.   

 
The Company requests that the requirements for newspaper publication be waived since 

this filing only serves to cancel a leaf that will not go into effect. 
 
 Any questions regarding this filing can be directed to Cheryl Ruggiero at (212) 460-3189. 
 

Very truly yours, 
        
        /s/ 
 
        William A. Atzl, Jr. 
        Director – Rate Engineering 
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